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Teacher's Message/Announcements:

We will be holding our final CBG Party on Tuesday, May 27.

If students have paid for free dress for the fourth quarter, it will be held on
Wednesday, May 28. Please be sure to check the parent/student handbook
for clothing requirements/restrictions for free dress.

Calendar/Important Dates:

Monday, May 26: Memorial Day -no school

Tuesday, May 27: EYO Math Test

Wednesday, May 28: Test on entire nove, The Phantom Tollbooth; Dodecahedron Project
due

Wednesday, May 28: 4th Qtr. Khan Academy due

Thursday, May 29: Science Weather TEST



Teacher email addresses:
d.samley@cvillecatholic.org Reading, Writing, and Theology
k.sperry@cvillecatholic.org Math, Science, and Social Studies

Important School Announcements
e From the Library: Thank you so much to all who helped with our Book Fair! | truly
appreciate each one of you. Just a reminder that this is the last week for book
check-outs and ALL books are due back to the library NEXT WEEK. Thank you
again for a wonderful year!

Social Studies

In history we will be looking at the growing pains of the new nation and at the issues that led to
the Civil War. We will be learning about the Civil War and the major events and people that are
part of this conflict. We will be learning about important documents in US history.

Math

Students will be completing a review and taking the summative assessment and the end-of
-year math tests which will each part provide data used to determine 6th grade math
placement.

To reinforce math concepts and skills, students are assigned sections for Khan Academy
(khanacademy.org). This is for a grade. Students have their login and password in their
planner. The 4th quarter requirements to complete for Math: 5th grade are Multiplying
Fractions (unit 6), Algebraic Thinking (unit 13), and Dividing Decimals (unit 9).

Completion due date is 5/28.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

This week students continued reading The Phantom Tollbooth, and we will finish that early next
week. They will have a test on the novel on Wednesday, and the Dodecahedron project will also
be due next Wednesday. Students also work on the revised drafts of the research paper, and
they will be writing the final drafts next week.

Theology

This week, we finished our unit on the Beatitudes with a quiz on the final four Beatitudes, and
students turned in the unit-long project.

Next week, we will wrap up our year in theology with an Escape Room that covers many of the
topics we covered this year.
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Science

We are completing our unit on weather.
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